March 31, 2004

Mr. Jerry Faul

Contraction Officer

Princeton Group

PO Box 102

Princeton, NJ 08542

Dear Mr. Faul:

SUBJECT:  NCSX CS 30 Ton Crane Upgrade

The purpose of this letter is to request a Davis-Bacon determination for the subject work.  The attached Request for the Davis-Bacon Determination form is provided for your review and action.

The subject work involves the procurement of structural modifications and/or part replacement required to increase the rated capacity as specified in the purchase document.  The intention is to include the possibility of completely new components (e.g. complete trolley, end truck assemblies, etc.) to accomplish the upgrade goal by allowing prefabrication of components in the subcontractors facility.  This should reduce down time and cost.  

If there are any questions concerning this work please contact me (X2185) or Mike Williams.

Sincerely,

L.E. Dudek, Head





M. Williams, Head

FOM Division Head





Engineering Department

